28 March 05
TO:

Wildlife Committee Members

FROM:
Paul R Ashley, Regional HEP Team

SUBJECT:
FOLLOW-UP TO WILDLIFE COMMITTEE MEETING PRESENTATION ITEM 4

As we discussed, I need your assistance with developing clear, concise, loss assessment matrices for some of the hydro-projects in the Region. I believe it would be useful to eventually have a simple loss assessment matrix for all hydro projects and encourage wildlife managers to develop them as time permits (I have loss assessment matrices/models for the upper and lower Columbia River hydro projects and Albeni Falls). 
I have provided a table (second attachment) complete with example data for you to follow (please delete the example data and replace with actual loss assessment information and email to me at: lonepinebutte@comcast.net).

I need loss assessment matrices, by April 30th, for the following hydro facilities in order to complete FY 2005 HEP surveys. 

1. Anderson Ranch 

2. Black Canyon

3. Willamette 

4.  Lower Snake River
As in the example matrix, please footnote information that may provide additional guidance to the HEP team. 
In order to maintain consistency with loss assessments, I will also need copies of the models used in the loss assessments….especially if they are not the standardized “Blue Book” models (please either email electronic copies or snail mail to: Paul Ashley @ 5927 N. Maple, Spokane, WA 99205 by April 30th). If you are unsure whether or not loss assessment models are Blue Book models, please let me know and we’ll review what you have. 

In closing, it was great to see all of you again! Your assistance is greatly appreciated!
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